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**Please remember to perform daily health screenings prior to sending your child(ren) to school. Any  
students coming to school with any symptoms will be sent home immediately.  

“Walk with Jesus our Living Hope” 
 

Friday Memo 
October 16, 2020 

 
Monday, October 19 

• Inter-cohort volleyball games 
•  

Tuesday, October 20 
• Inter-cohort volleyball games 

 
Wednesday, October 21 

• 1:45pm- School Mass led by Grade 4 (Livestream Link) 
• We will be collecting every week for St. Vincent DePaul foodbank 
• 2:30pm- Early dismissal 
• Inter-cohort volleyball games 

 
Thursday, October 22 

 
Friday, October 23 

o 2:15pm- 2:45pm- Living Rosary assembly led by Grade 3- Zoom link will be sent home next 
week 

o Interim Reports go home (please sign and return) 
 

 
o Thank you to the mothers who made mask straps for our students (Faith Kim, Sunyoung Park, 

Eun Won Kang, & Min Ju Park.) They are now sold out. 
o 3 Way conferences are currently scheduled for Nov. 4, 5, 6 as indicated on the school calendar. 

They will not be in-person this year due to health and safety regulations. Information will be 
coming home with more details. Please note that there is NO SCHOOL on Friday, Nov 6 due to 
the 3 way conferences.  

o Please be reminded that students must be in Top Marks uniform items only. Uniform pieces from 
the previous supplier were phased out September, 2016. Although there has been a big 
improvement in students’ compliance with uniform policy, there is still room for improvement. 
Parents, your support of our uniform policy will help all of our students be in full compliance- 
Let’s show our pride in CCS by wearing our uniforms proudly!  

o Congratulations to our Cross-Country athletes who ran in our CCS mini meet today. Everyone 
tried their best and battled the elements! Thank you to Mr. Klaponski, Mrs. Schneider, and Mrs. 
Pistrin for their help with coaching! 
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Thank you for your continued support. Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
God Bless, 
 

 
 
C. Heah 
Principal 


